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Election Reminder 
 

Interested in running for a seat on our Town 

Council? Two seats are open and both are for 

two year terms. If you’re interested, you must 

have your letter of intent and the results of your 

criminal background check from the State 

Bureau of Investigation (SBI) to Town Hall no 

later than Friday, January 29th at  4:30 p.m.        

If you need  to contact the SBI regarding 

available times and the location of where to 

have your fingerprints checked, contact them 

at 302-739-2528.  
 

To be eligible to run for Town Council, you must 

be at least 21 years of age by the date of the 

election, a citizen of the State of Delaware, a 

qualified elector, and a bona fide domiciliary  

in the Town of Wyoming for at least one year 

prior to the date of the election.  

 

Thank You Artt Studio 4 Hair 

The Town of Wyoming wants to thank Tracy 

Torres, owner of Artt Studio 4 Hair, and her staff 

for assisting with this year’s Adopt-A-Family 

program and for helping us collect hats, gloves, 

scarves, and coats for the Men’s Shelter. Your 

generosity and business are a blessing to our 

little town. 

 

 

 

 

Happy 100th Birthday Camden- 

Wyoming Fire Company  
 

The Camden-Wyoming Fire Company will be 

celebrating their 100th birthday in 2017 and they 

need your help. If you have any photos, hand- 

written letters or other items dating back to the 

early years of the fire company, please notify 

someone at the Fire Company or Town Hall.       

The Fire Company would like to borrow what     

you have, copy it, and return it to you in the same 

condition as when it was borrowed. The Fire 

Company wants to make 2017 a big celebration 

year so thanks in advance for anything you     

may have. 

Thank You!!! 

The Wyoming Police Department and the Staff     

of Wyoming Town Hall wish to thank all of the 

residents and businesses in town for  the goodies 

that were delivered to us over the Christmas 

Holidays. We have thoroughly enjoyed them all. 
 

New Year-New Year’s Resolution 

Have you made any New Year’s resolutions? 

Here’s one you should keep if you have an 

inoperable, unregistered vehicle sitting on your 

property. Do something about it! Wyoming’s Code 

Enforcement Officer soon will be going around 

town and placing tow stickers on these vehicles.  

If you have this type of vehicle, you must get it 

running, have it registered, cover it with a proper 

car cover, put it in a garage, or endure the 

consequences. 
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 Message from Mayor Rife 
 

January 2016: Best wishes to you all for a very Happy and 

Healthy New Year!  I hope you all had as wonderful a Christmas 

and New Year as I did. The weather was unseasonably warm and  

now we’re back to the cold winter weather of January. 

Adopt-a-family was a success. We were able to help our two  

adopted families with food and other items to help make their 

holiday a happy one. Thanks to the great people of the Town of 

Wyoming for your generosity. 

Election Time: The Town of Wyoming Town Council has two 

seats that are up for election. They are:  Terry Witt–two years and 

Kyle Dixon–two years. If you’re interested in running, please call 

Town Hall for more information at 302-697-2966. 

Code Enforcement: Our Building Inspector/Code Enforcement 

Officer is coming around to check for violations. Please be sure 

that your property is up to code. Abandoned vehicles are also on 

the list. Make sure all vehicles on your property are tagged and 

insured. These violations will be addressed accordingly. If you 

need help disposing of anything on your property, please call 

Town Hall so maybe we can help you.  

       

And as always:  Without all of you, this town would not be 

“The Best little Town in Delaware.” 

 

Thank You 

Dale Rife 

Mayor 

 

frankiedale@hotmail.com 

302-697-2966 ext.12 

Home 302-697-9711 

 


